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11 July 2017 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

FRENCH TRIP TO NORMANDY 
7-11 JUNE 2018  

 

We are very excited to invite your child on a four-day school tour to Normandy from 7-11 June 2018.  
France is an exciting destination that will provide your child with inspiration and experiences that will 
stay with them for life. 
 

The approximate cost of the trip is from £456, however, this could increase if we do not get 
maximum numbers for the trip. We are required to strictly monitor our numbers and gender split in 
order that we do not incur supplementary costs with regard to under occupancy of rooms.  
 

We have only 44 student places available and is on a ‘first come first serve’ basis.  In the event 
that this number is exceeded, students with the best behaviour and the highest attitude to learning 
and SDC scores will get priority.  

 

The price includes all meals, entry fees, transport and insurance. We will spend a full day at Parc du 
Bocasse as well as visiting Boulangerie Les Co-Pains to learn about the art of bread making. We will 
go to the Bayeux to view the Bayeux Tapestry and explore the town and visit the infamous Mont St 
Michel.  
 
There will be an optional personalised hoody if students wish to purchase, which will be 
approximately £14.50.  
 

If you would like your child to be considered for a place on this trip please complete and return the 
attached parental consent form to the Payment Box during break or lunchtime only and the non-
refundable deposit of £56 paid directly to: www.parentpay.com by Friday, 4 August 2017.  
Parents who do not have access to www.parentpay.com should contact Mrs Newall on 
gnewall@buckinghamschool.org. Any application without the attached completed information, 
deposit and the Parental Agreement/Contract will not be considered.  As soon as student 
names and numbers have been confirmed deposits for unsuccessful applicants will be refunded via 
www.parentpay.com.    
 
Below is the payment schedule and should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do 
not hesitate to contact me on rcaesar@buckinghamschool.org. 
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Payment due by: 
  

4 August 2017     Immediate   £56   Non-refundable deposit to secure a place 
4 October 2017     £100  
4 December 2017     £100 
4 January 2018                £100   
4 March 2018                                    £100            Final Balance 

 
We very much hope that your child is able to join us. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs R Caesar 
Curriculum Leader – Modern Foreign Languages 


